
Another year, another tree……five members of our Festival of Trees 

committee (aka “Friend of Tana”) went to Helena on November 29th to 

set up and decorate our “Montana’s Gilded Dreams” tree in the Helena 

Civic center for the week’s activities. A number of us then went back to 

Helena on Friday, December 2nd for the dinner and to watch twenty-

four trees be auctioned off. We were joined by Margaret Nitschke, our 

new choir director starting in January, and Rev. Terilyn Lawson, the new 

Associate Pastor at First Presbyterian Church in Great Falls. WE had a 

great time among a new forest of beautiful tress! Our tree and ring sold 

for $4750 – a good amount that was right in the middle of what trees 

went for throughout the course of the evening. We are pleased to once 

again have had the chance to participate in a wonderful evening raising 

money for Intermountain! Submitted by Pam Kampfer 


